February 18, 2024

Dear Parents and Dancers,

Our show season is upon us and | could not be more excited. All of dancers have been working very
hard to learn the many different dances and seem to be excited about performing in the area.

Shows are open to all dancers unless classes are specifically listed.

For the “Screaming Orphans” show on March 22, tickets are needed only if staying for the Screaming
Orphans. Dancers will be free and there will be a discount for non-dancers. Actual ticket prices will be
announced when available.

For the Thunderbirds Hockey show, we will be dancing before the game on the concourse. Everyone
including dancers will need a ticket. I will send out a link for these discounted tickets when it becomes
available.

Please note that the Holyoke Parade is now open to ALL CLASSES. Dancers in the 10am, 11am and
12pm classes that wish to march in the Parade MUST have a parent join them. Additionally, all
marchers will need a Claddagh School jacket or sweatshirt to wear.

Please sign up for the shows you will be attending through the Claddagh School App. The time listed for
each show is the “Be There” time. Please be prompt for each show.

I realize that there are a lot of shows booked and | appreciate all of the time you will be giving during
March. If you have signed up to dance at a show and are unable to make it for any reason, PLEASE let
me know. This makes it easier for me when planning the show and the dances to perform.

Space is limited at most of the shows for family members, so please keep this in mind when planning to
have family members come to watch a performance.

A Recital scheduled for May 24, 2024 for everyone to come and enjoy. More information regarding the
Recital will be provided closer to the date.

After each show, refreshments are usually served at the facility and you are all welcome to stay and
enjoy.

I am very pleased about the children's progress and am excited about the upcoming shows. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me at (413) 567-6729.

Thank you,

Mary



